

COLEGIO LA SALLE

Bucaramanga

"Formación Humana, Cristiana y Académica de Calidad"

ACTIVIDADES SUGERIDAS PARA ARS



ASIGNATURA: Inglés Básico PERÍODO: II GRADO: 5°

ESTÁNDAR 2: WRITING: Escribe textos cortos que describen sus intereses y sus preferencias.

- 1. Write five things you did yesterday.
- 2. Write five things you didn't do yesterday.
- 3. Write five things your mom HAS TO do this weekend.
- 4. Write five things you WANT TO do this weekend.

ESTANDAR 3 READING: Identifica elementos culturales como nombres propios y lugares en textos sencillos de su entorno natural y cotidianidad.

Read the text and choose the right option.

Two sisters and the cat

Mrs. Wilson and Mrs. Smith are sisters. Mrs. Wilson lives in a house in Duncan and Mrs. Smith lives in a condominium in Victoria. One day Mrs. Wilson visited her sister. When her sister answered the door, Mrs. Wilson saw tears in her eyes. "What's the matter?" she asked. Mrs. Smith said "My cat Sammy died last night and I have no place to <u>bury</u> him".



She began to cry again. Mrs. Wilson was very sad because she knew her sister loved the cat very much. Suddenly Mrs. Wilson said "I can bury your cat in my garden in Duncan and you can come and visit him sometimes." Mrs.. Smith stopped crying and the two sisters had tea together and a nice visit.



It was now five o'clock and Mrs. Wilson said it was time for her to go home. She put on her hat, coat and gloves and Mrs. Smith put the dead Sammy into a shopping bag. Mrs. Wilson took the shopping bag and walked to the bus stop. She waited a long time for the bus so she bought a newspaper. When the bus arrived, she got on the bus, sat down and put the shopping bag on the floor beside her feet. She then began to read the newspaper. When the bus arrived at her bus stop, she got off the bus and walked for about two minutes. Suddenly she remembered she had left the shopping bag on the bus.



1. Where does Mrs. Smith live?

- a. in a condominium in Duncan
- b. in a condominium in Victoria
- c. in a house in Duncan

2. Why is Mrs. Smith upset?

- a. because her sister came to see her cat
- b. because her cat died
- c. because Mrs. Wilson was sad

3. What did Mrs. Wilson do?

- a. take the cat with her on the bus
- b. put her gloves in the shopping bag
- c. prepare dinner for her sister

4. Who did Sammy the cat live with?

- a. Mrs. Wilson
- b. Mrs. Smith
- c. Mrs. Wilson and Mrs. Smith

5. What time did Mrs. Wilson go home?

- a. when the bus arrived
- b. at 5 p.m.
- c. after she walked for two minutes

6. How did Mrs. Wilson go home?

- a. walked for two minutes before she caught the bus
- b. read a newspaper on the bus
- c. took a bus

7. What did Mrs. Wilson forget?

- a. the newspaper
- b. her handbag
- c. the shopping bag

8. Where did Sammy die?

- a. in Mrs. Smith's house in Duncan
- b. in Mrs. Wilson's garden
- c. in Victoria

ESTANDAR 4 GRAMMAR – VOCABULARY: Emplea las estructuras gramaticales básicas en los contextos comunicativos propuestos en clase y deletrea las palabras que escribe y pronuncia con frecuencia.

A. Write the Past form of the following verbs.

Present Form	Past Form
1-Drop	
2. go	
3. paddle	
4. be	
5. catch	
6. fall	
7. laugh	
8. play	
9. kick	
10. eat	
11. bring	
12. open	
13. sail	
14. miss	
15. swim	

B- In your workbook, do the following activities: page 32 exercise 11, 12; page 35 exercise 20; page 36 exercise 21; page 38 exercise 2; page 39 exercise 5; page 40 exercise 6, page 46 exercise 24.

C- Study Past Simple, Have to – Want to, places and international food dishes.

BIBLIOGRAFÍA DE PROFUNDIZACIÓN:

- www.busyteachers.org
- www.superteachersworksheets.com
- http://www.englisch-hilfen.de/en/
- http://www.agendaweb.org/
- Our Discovery Island 6. Pearson.